Dear Planning Inspectorate,

You have now heard and read many representations from the people of East Suffolk. Hopefully you understand our concerns of how this project affects our environment, our livelihoods and how it would be detrimental our daily lives.

It is a crucial time to protect biodiversity, substations on agricultural land, next to areas of outstanding natural beauty....do not make sense environmentally. Cable trenches through unsafe cliffs, on an eroding coastline, crazy surely??

I have been horrified by the pictures of the SPR investigative works, miles of "poisoned sprayed" fields... no wonder there has been a distinct lack of bees and butterflies whilst this work was undertaken.

Permission should not be given to onshore infrastructure, where full consideration has not been given to other locations where the impacts are less adverse.

As I said in my verbal representation... If we want to be world leaders in wind power technology then lets start with world class planning.

I support a split decision, giving planning permission to the wind turbines but rejecting the infrastructure on shore.